
CATEGORY: Funding 

COMMITTEE: Outreach 

PURPOSE: MVCC Newsletter 

BACKGROUND:  

Neighborhood Councils have an obligation and duty to provide outreach to 
stakeholders within the community. A printed newsletter is still the best and most 
comprehensive way for the MVCC to accomplish this mandate as the subscriber list 
for the MVCC is ~8% of Mar Vista dwellings. 

The newsletter will include the meeting day/time/location (including Zoom) for every 
committee. Every committee Chair will be contacted to provide input. 

During the July 23, 2020, Supplemental Outreach Committee meeting, a motion was 
made by Ms. Shure to approve an expenditure, not to exceed $8,000, for a MVCC 
newsletter. It was seconded by Ms. Hruska, and passed without objection. 

THE MOTION:  

The MVCC approves an expenditure, not to exceed $8,000, for costs (e.g., designing, 
proofing, printing, boarding, distributing) related to a MVCC newsletter. 


